
Applications for the 2022-23 school year will be
available and processed  AFTER July 1st, 2022

We strongly encourage all families to
apply for the Meal Benefits Program
(Free and Reduced Meals). 

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

CHANGES TO
MEAL PRICING

A new application is required each school
year. 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR 

NEW Breakfast and Lunch Pricing:
Breakfast = $2.00/day
Reduced Breakfast = $0.00/day 
Lunch = $3.25/day
Reduced Lunch = $0.40/day

https://www.aguafria.org/foodservices

